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DOC18/139406 
DA 2018/55, 2018WES004 

General Manager 
Bathurst Regional Council 
council@bathurst.nsw.gov.au 

Attention: Mr R Denyer 

Dear Mr Denyer 

Extractive industry, Gormans Hill 

Thank-you for providing the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) with the opportunity to 
comment on the proposed expansion of Gormans Hill Quarry. 

We note that the site has a history of disturbance for agriculture and extractive operations and as 
such has no native vegetation. 

A due diligence assessment has been completed for Aboriginal cultural heritage. No Aboriginal 
objects were found on the site. 

Based on this, OEH has no specific comment to make on this proposal. 

If you have any queries, please contact Liz Mazzer, Conservation Planning Officer on 6883 5355 or 
email liz.mazzer@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
SAMANTHA WYNN 
Senior Team Leader, Planning 
North West Region 

9 March 2018 
 
Contact officer: LIZ MAZZER 

6883 5325 
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Extractive industry , Gormans Hill Attn: Mr R Denyer
Liz Mazzer to: OLG - Bathurst Regional Council 09/03/2018 01:17 PM

From: Liz Mazzer <Liz.Mazzer@environment.nsw.gov.au>

To: OLG - Bathurst Regional Council <council@bathurst.nsw.gov.au>

Dear Mr Denyer

 

Attached is the Office of Environment and Heritage response to the proposed extension of 
Gormans Hill Quarry (Development Application 2018/55, 2018WES004).

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Regards

Liz
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Liz Mazzer

Conservation Planning 
Officer
North West Region
Regional Operations 
Group

48-52 Wingewarra St 
PO Box 2111, Dubbo NSW 
2830 
T 02 6883 5325 F 02 6884 
8675

 

I work part-time: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------------------------------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender 
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment 
and Heritage.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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